From: Robin Smith

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Capital Budget
Date: Monday, April 06, 2015 2:09:24 PM

I am opposed to any capital project moving forward unless it is already
under construction. Please remove any funding for the KABATA, the Juneau
access road and the dam. Pre-K education is more important than moving
forward with these project. Invest in children's future.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.
Robin Smith

14100 Jarvi Dr.
Anchorage, Ak 99515
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